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BY EMAIL 
 
 
May 20, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff Submission – Confidential Filings 
 Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
 2022-2026 Payment Amounts 
 OEB File Number: EB-2020-0290 
  
In letters dated April 30, 2021 and May 11, 2021, Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) 
requested confidential treatment of a number of interrogatory responses, or certain 
portions thereof.  
 
In Procedural Order No. 3, issued May 13, 2021, the OEB established dates to provide 
parties with an opportunity to object to OPG’s request for confidential treatment. 
 
This letter is to advise that OEB staff does not have any objections to OPG’s request for 
confidential treatment of the interrogatory responses set out in the above noted 
correspondence. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Lawrie Gluck 
Project Advisor, Generation & Transmission 
 
c: All parties in EB-2020-0290 
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